

P & C MEETING 18th May - ECBC - 5.30pm



Check out our event photos on Facebook

STATE ELECTION BBQ

The P&C & volunteers cooked up a storm for all of the locals that voted at the school. We are very proud that we were the only BBQ at an Election place in Cessnock. We would like to thank Cessnock Wholesale Meats for their very generous and personal support.

EASTER HAT PARADE

In the morning the P&C offered the parents a FREE Morning Tea. The Easter Bunny's Friend handed out Bunny Ears & Easter Eggs to all of the little brothers and sisters of students. The Prizes were raffled off along with a Guessing Competition.

Thankyou to all of the families for selling raffle tickets. A big thankyou goes to Bakers Delight for their donation

HONOUR ROLL

Asha Elly, Candice Hunter,
Colin Russ, Debbie Della Santa,
Gina Harrison, Heidy Vasilis,
Jasmine McEwan, Kelly Russ,
Kayla Johns, Mel Rees,
Richelle Johnson,
Susan Martin & Tony Stevens.

MOTHERS DAY STALL Friday 8th May 2015

The P&C are seeking donations for the Mothers Day stall of new and unopened packaged goods and craft/handmade gifts. Your kind donations will be added to the existing array of goodies to be available at our Mothers Day stall. Categories are: Cosmetics, Health & Fitness, Perfumes, Small Kitchen Items, Candles & Home Decor.

Please place donated items in the basket at the front office by Wednesday 6th.

AWESOME HELPERS NEEDED

Stall runs from 9.25am to midday. Helpers are needed for an hour or for the duration. Have a giggle on the gift tables or a banter on the bagging tables. It is a lovely sight to witness the joy and generosity of our students as they choose their gifts for Mum, Nanna or Aunty.

Please meet at Cooinda before morning bell. Remember to sign in at the office first.

KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR NEWS ON AN EXCITING MOTHERS DAY GIVEAWAY

Zanision Great Romania in America

The P&C are proud to support our school athletes that will represent CPS in this year's Zone Carnival by supplying bottles of water, sunscreen and fresh orange wedges at our Rally Point.

Email: cessnockpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au